
The Pembroke Regional Hospital Foundation’s Auto Lotto for Healthcare is BACK! 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE  
September 26, 2024 
 
The Pembroke Regional Hospital Foundation is launching their fifth annual Auto Lotto for 
Healthcare on Thursday, October 3rd, presented by Hyundai Pembroke! With the success of 
the first four Auto Lotteries, raising over $400,000 for local healthcare, they are excited to be 
bringing it back for another year.   
 
The Grand Prize draw will be held on Thursday, December 12th for a brand new 2024 Hyundai 
Kona Essential AWD SUV or $30,000 cash prize! 
 
In addition to the grand prize draw, three Early Bird draws will also be held. The first early bird 
draw will take place on October 17th for a chance to win tickets to the World Juniors hockey game 
and a $500 Visa gift card sponsored by Jason Turcotte – Realtor at Royal Lepage. The second 
Early Bird draw will take place on November 7th where five winners will each receive a $500 
grocery gift card from Hyska’s Your Independent Grocer. The third and final Early Bird prize will 
also give five winners each a $500 gas card sponsored by The Brick Pembroke. 
 
Roger Martin, Executive Director of the PRH Foundation said, “Tickets are limited so make sure to 
get your ticket before they are sold out. We can feel the excitement building in the community as 
our sponsors get the message out there. Thank you to everyone involved in the 2024 Auto Lotto, 
we cannot do it without you. You are truly making a difference!” 
 
“Thank you to all of the sponsors of this year’s Auto Lotto - Baker Tilly LLP, Perri-Rae Boell & 
Associates, Ry J’s Climbing Adventures, Tomlinson, Henry’s Furniture, Valley Refrigeration Ltd., 
Stephanie Hughes Inc., myFM, SunSign Graphics and Combetek Multimedia” said Leigh Costello, 
Community Fundraising Specialist.  
 
Tickets will be $25 each, 5 for $100 or 20 for $250 and will be available starting on 
Thursday, October 3rd at 10 a.m. at AUTOLOTTO.CA. Tickets will also be available in 
person at the Pembroke Regional Hospital Foundation office and at Hyundai Pembroke.  
 
For inquiries contact the PRH Foundation Office at (613) 732-2811, extension 7408 or visit the 
PRHF website at www.prhfoundation.com.  
 
 
FOR MORE INFORMATION, PLEASE CONTACT:  
Roger Martin, Executive Director 
Pembroke Regional Hospital Foundation  
roger.martin@prh.email 
(613) 732-2811, extension 6223 
Connect with us on Social Media 
Facebook: @PembrokeRegionalHospitalFoundation 
Instagram: @prh.foundation 
LinkedIn: /prhfoundation 
Youtube: Pembroke Regional Hospital Foundation 
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